
 
     Third Sunday in Ordinary Time ~ January 22, 2017 

Church of Saint Joseph 
                                                                           6 New Street, Mendham, New Jersey 07945 ~ www.stjoesmendham.org

 

The Celebration of  
The Eucharist 

Mass Intentions ~ 
 

Monday, January 23rd   
 9:00 a.m. James Babcock &  
                  Margaret Murphy 
         

Tuesday, January 24th  
 9:00 a.m.  Norbert Brust 
             

Wednesday, January 25th    
 9:00 a.m.  For The People 
  
Thursday, January 26th    
 9:00 a.m.  Jose V. Guiang 
    
Friday,  January 27th    
 9:00 a.m. Vincent A. Marelli, Sr.  
 

Saturday, January 28th      
 8:00 a.m.  Theresa Rivara 
 5:00 p.m.  Vincent A. Marelli, Sr. 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
Sunday,  January 29th  
 7:30 a.m.  Duretha Arnoa 
 9:30 a.m.  Peter Cavalero 
11:30 a.m. Louis P. Moglia, Jr. 
                   
Reconciliation: 
Saturdays 4:00 - 4:30 p.m. 
 

Baptisms: 
     First & Third Sundays of the Month 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOCUS: Each and every day, Jesus calls us to make the choice to 
live as faithful disciples.  Today’s Gospel tells of how Jesus calls 
Peter, Andrew, James and John to come and follow him. All four 
respond immediately to Jesus’ call by leaving everything behind to go 
and follow him. Similarly, Jesus calls us to follow him and live as his 
faithful disciples each day. Do we have the faith and courage to 
answer his call?   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Readings for Next Weekend    
First Reading:                        Second Reading:                     Third Reading: 
Zephaniah 2:3; 3:12-13           1 Corinthians 1:26-31       Matthew 5: 1-12a 
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 STAFF 
 

Pastor:  Rev. Msgr. Joseph T. Anginoli, J.C.L.  Ext. 15 
 

Parochial Vicar:  Rev. Stephen T. Prisk     Ext. 16 
FrStephen@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Weekend Associates:  Rev. Msgr. Kenneth E. Lasch 
                                      Rev. Msgr. Peter J. McHugh 
 

Religious Education: 
Annette Tracy, Director of Religious Education  Ext. 13 
ATracy@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Youth Ministry 
& Confirmation Coordinator: Mark Tosso         Ext. 17 
Tosso@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Religious Ed. Administrative Ass’t: Mary Maximos          Ext. 14 
religioused@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Director of Music Ministries: Mary Pat Davies 
School: 973-543-7474  Ext. 314          Parish House   Ext. 18 
MDavies@SJSMendham.org 
 

Parish House: Jackie Cronin, Administrative Assistant Ext. 10 
JCronin@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Parish Finance Manager: Lisa Mauriello  Ext. 11 
Finance@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Calendar/Administrative Assistant: Diane Quaglia Ext. 24 
DQuaglia@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Parish House: 973~543~5950 
          Monday ~ Friday:  9:00 a.m. to 12 noon 
                                              1:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.  

 

www.stjoesmendham.org 
 
 

       Like us on Facebook, follow us on Twitter  
 
 

Parish Trustees: Mortimer O’Shea & William Gilligan 
 

Welcoming/Weddings: 
Fran Plodkowski    973~543~2145 
 

Family Liturgy: 
Maria Gray                                                  908~955~6383 
 

Spiritual Life: 
Beverly Ryan  908~879~8799  
 

Parish School Served By: 
Lisa Gillespie    School Principal 
Cathleen Witczak        Administrative Assistant 
Lisa Mauriello                  Finance Manager 
Karen Johnson             Operations Manager 
Lynne Connor                      HSA President 
Brian O’Dowd                Education Council 

Parish Mission Statement 
 

To Enable Parishioners to Live Their 
Christian Vocation in the World. 

 

 

 
 
 

If you are going into the hospital and would like a 
priest to visit you there, please call the Parish House  

at 973~ 543~5950 to inform the priest.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to 
Chelsea Wood 

& Benjamin Robbins 
who were recently 
married at St. Joes! 

 
 

We welcome 
Claire Aven Gilligan  
who  joined our faith 

 community through the 

 waters of Baptism. 
Please keep Claire, her parents and 

Godparents in your prayers. 
 

Welcome and God Bless! 
 
 
 
 

              Sunday Offering 
 

                January 15, 2017: $ 8,209 
                                   

              Thank you for your generous spirit! 

Fr. Joe 
 

 
For the safety of your children ~ We ask that 
parents accompany young children when they use 
the bathroom during Mass.  
 

Good Deed Friday ~ We’d like to hear about your 
good deeds and we will post them on the Saint 
Joseph Facebook page every Friday.  You are 
free to be anonymous, as a good deed is its own 
reward! Email your good deed to 
dquaglia@stjoesmendham.org. 



 

 

If you would like to be added to our parish email 
list to receive our E-newsletters and other parish 
announcements, please contact Diane Quaglia 
at dquaglia@stjoesmendham.org. 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
 

 The Bethany Ministry assists both 
families and the priest for funeral Masses.  The 
team members meet with the family to select 
readings and music for the funeral Mass, 
prepare the service program and assist the 
priest at the service itself.  Team members may 
function as a reader, Eucharistic Minister, usher, 
or set up for the funeral Mass. We need to build 
our membership as it takes anywhere from two 
to five members to assist at a Mass.  Eucharistic 
Ministerial experience is a plus, but not 
mandatory.  All are welcome. Think on it; pray 
on it.  Please call Debby Fullam (973-714-
0660), Kevin Wood (973-543-3445) or Corrine 
Vollmuth (973-543-4468) to learn more about 
this rewarding ministry. 
 

 Hospitality ~ Coffee and donuts are 
served in the gym on CCD Sundays, 
immediately following the 9:30 a.m. Mass.  If 
you can help set up, clean up and/or pick up the 
donuts in Chester on any of these CCD 
Sundays, please contact Eileen at 
egehsmann@msn.com.    Next Parish Coffee 
Sundays: February 5, 12 & 26. 

 
 

 

Worship 
 

The Rosary is prayed weekdays at 8:30 
a.m. in the chapel. 
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
takes place every Friday after the 9:00 a.m. 
Mass (9:30 – 10:30 a.m.) and every first 
Saturday after the 8:00 a.m. Mass (8:30 ~ 9:30 
a.m.). Saturday’s Holy Hour is devoted to Mary, 
Mother of all the living. We offer our prayers for 
all those who are suffering and hurting, 
especially those affected by abuse and abortion. 
Please consider devoting some time in quiet 
prayer with our Lord – it’s good for the soul! For 

more information, please contact Fr. Stephen at 
the Parish House.   
 

Every Monday, following 9:00 a.m. Mass, the 
Divine Mercy Chaplet and Novena is prayed 
for all those who are suffering from cancer and 
other serious illnesses. Please join us in the 
chapel. For information, call the Parish House. 

 
 

      Spiritual Enrichment 
 
 

Fr. Stephen's Tour of St. Peter's Basilica  ~ 
Join Fr. Stephen and the Spiritual Life 
Committee at 7:00 p.m. tonight in the school 
cafeteria for a virtual tour of St. Peter's Basilica. 
While studying in Rome, Fr. Stephen gave tours 
of St. Peter's to pilgrims. Take advantage of this 
opportunity to get an inside scoop - learn the 
theology of the art, the motivation of the artists, 
and the historical context of the building. 
Whether or not you have visited St. Peter's, see 
it for the first time with the eyes of faith. He looks 
forward to sharing with you his knowledge of our 
Mother Church!  
 

Bible Study with Father Stephen meets on 
Wednesdays at 9:30 a.m. in the Christopher 
House.  If you are not yet a part of Bible Study 
and are interested, please come!  
 

The Men’s Discussion Group meets on the 1st 
and 3rd Saturdays of each month, from 8:30 a.m. 
to 10 a.m. in the East Room. This forum 
provides presentations and open discussions on 
a variety of topics to promote a deeper 
understanding of our Catholic faith. Please call 
or text Bob Manthey at 973-441-0447 for details. 
Next meeting date: February 4 & 18. 

 
     Ministry to Life 

        On Behalf of the Babies, 
         Thanks for Supporting Life! 

 

How Do We Change Our Culture of Death? 
Pope John Paul II noted that the structure of man’s 
sin is characterized or manifest on a universal 
scale in our Culture of Death. He pointed out 



 

 

that the powerful are easily able to manhandle the 
weak (e.g., abortion and euthanasia).  The culture 
of death is not the result of philosophy or decrepit 
ethics, or political theory. The culture of death is a 
result of sin committed freely by persons.  Thus, it 
is fundamentally a personal problem, not a 
political one. So, the battle will not be won solely 
by a political action or movement, because the 
battle is not against human beings or arid 
philosophies, but is a battle against sin: “For our 
struggle is not with flesh and blood but with the 
principalities, with the powers, with the world 
rulers of this present darkness, with the evil spirits 
in the heavens” (Eph. 6:12). 
Therefore, first and foremost, we must first 
recognize God’s saving action and saving 
mission, and then participate in it.  This has always 
been, and will always be the Church’s role.  We 
love because He loved us first (1 Jn. 4:19), and we 
spread that love through our testimony to the 
nations (Acts 1:8).  We must try to influence our 
culture with our words and deeds, realizing 
that the purpose of evangelization is always to 
introduce man to the Person of Christ, and the 
Person of Christ to man, that man might enter into 
His mystical body, the Church.   Thus, through 
grace attained by turning to Him, the culture of 
death can indeed be transformed, simply because 
the Gospel always has the power to transform the 
hearts of men…even when the culture seems 
most evil, hopeless and perverse.  
 

Prayer vigils for abortion victims, their parents 
and doctors are held every Wednesday and 
Friday at Planned Parenthood, 196 Speedwell 
Ave., Morristown, from 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. Also 
on Saturday from 8:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m., at 
Garden State Gynecology, 25 Lyndsley Drive in 
Morris Township (behind the Westin/Governor 
Morris hotel). For more information, please call 
Colleen Dolan at 973-543-7037. 
 

The Sacrament of 

The Anointing of the Sick 
 

Not a Sacrament for the dying only! Please 
call the Parish House to inform one of our priests 
that a family member needs the Sacrament of 
Anointing of the Sick before the person 

becomes gravely ill. This sacrament may be 
repeated. It is also appropriate to receive this 
sacrament prior to surgery. “If circumstances 
suggest it, the celebration of the Sacrament of 
Anointing of the Sick can be preceded by the 
Sacrament of Penance.” (1140, The Catechism of 
the Catholic Church) 

 
     St. Joseph School News 

       St. Joseph School Where Faith,  
     Family and Education Come Together. 

 
 
 

Please join St. Joseph School at the 11:30 a.m. 
Mass on Sunday, January 29, as the 6th  grade 
leads us in the Opening of Catholic Schools’ 
Week.  Everyone is welcome to attend the 
Open House immediately following Mass at 
12:30 p.m.  Refreshments will be served in the 
gym.  Visitors will have the opportunity to tour 
the school, visit classrooms and meet current 
families. 
 

Mid-term exams will be administered to 
students in grades 4 through 8 starting 
tomorrow, January 23.  
 

Friday, January 27, marks the end of the 2nd 
marking period.   
 

The week concludes with both students and 
parents from the 7th and 8th grades traveling 
to Washington, DC, to participate in the March 
for Life.  
 

Formal registration for the 2017 – 2018 school 
year has begun for new students.  Please contact 
Peggy Banko at 973-543-7474, ext. 5, to arrange 
a tour. 
 

Please visit us at  www.sjsmendham.org 
 to see all that is happening. 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

              Religious Education 
               www.stjoesmendham.org 

        
 

 

To report an absence, please call the Attendance 
Hot Line PRIOR to class: 973- 543-5950, ext. 19. 



 

 

Parents, please be sure that you work with your 
child to complete the missed chapters at home. 
 

Dismissal ~ Please use the back of the school 
cafeteria door for pick up, entering the campus from 
New Street only.  Remember to display your family’s 
last name on your car’s windshield.  

 

CLASS SCHEDULE for Grades K-8: 
 

FAITH Group (1 ~ 6) 
Sunday, 9:45 a.m. ~ January 22, February 5 

 

LOVE Group (2 ~ 6) 
Monday, 4:00 p.m. ~ January 30 

 

TLC Group (7~8) 
Monday, 7:00 p.m. ~ January 30 

 
POLICY REGARDING WEATHER RELATED 

CLASS CANCELLATIONS 
 

ALL CANCELLATIONS 
 WILL BE POSTED ON THE  

PARISH WEBSITE:  
www.stjoesmendham.org 

 

In the event of inclement weather on CCD 
Sundays, class cancellations will be announced 
by 7:30 a.m. on the Religious Education phone 
lines: 973-543-5950, ext. 19, ext. 14, ext. 13.   
 

Whenever inclement weather forces closings for 
Mendham Township/Borough schools, the 
parish Religious Education classes will also be 
cancelled.  
 

In the case of weather or other emergencies that 
occur later in the day when CCD and TLC are 
scheduled (Mondays), class cancellations will 
be announced by 3:00 p.m. on the Religious 
Education phone lines: 973-543-5950, ext. 19, 
ext. 14, ext. 13.   

 
 

            Confirmation ~ Year 1 & Year II 
          (Grades 9 & 10) 

 
 

JANUARY CLASS SCHEDULE: 
 

Sunday, January 29 
 

 5:00 p.m. 

  Teen News  

              High School Youth Ministry 
       

Due to unprecedented levels of interest, our 
annual Appalachia Service Trip is filled to 
capacity, BUT we continue to encourage 
interested teens to sign-up.  Typically, spots 
open up. Your application check will not be 
cashed until you are moved off the waitlist.  For 
trip packets and more information, please visit 
St. Joseph's website 
at  www.stjoesmendham.org  under "Youth 
Ministry.” 
 

Mass & Bagels ~ Start the week off right with 
6:30 a.m. Mass in the chapel and then enjoy 
fresh, hot bagels in the East Room before 
heading off to school.  Our next Mass and 
Bagels is Monday, February 13, at 6:30 a.m. 
 

If you'd like to be added to our email list, please contact 
Mark Tosso at tosso@stjoesmendham.org. 

 
        Knights of Columbus 

 

             IN SERVICE TO ONE. IN SERVICE TO ALL. 
 
 

 

Become a Knight ~ If you would like to be a 
member of the Saint Joseph Knights of 
Columbus, please contact Tom Quaglia at 908-
347-9660 or tquaglia@ptc.com. 
 

Please visit us on our website: 
http://www.stjoesmendhamknights.org 

 
 

 
 

 

Diocese of Paterson 
 

Parishioners, please note:  On our Diocesan 
website, www.patersondiocese.org, there is the 
Advance Directive for End of Life Issues 
available for printing. This directive has been 
approved by the Bishops of New Jersey. 

 
 

 
 

Human Concerns 
 

 

Winter Frozen Meal Collection ~ You can 
impact the life of one hungry family at the Father 



 

 

English Center by preparing a dinner for them. 
The weekend of January 21 & 22, Human 
Concerns will hand out aluminum pans, each 
containing suggested recipes for a nourishing 
meal or you can prepare one of your own.  
Please take a pan, make a dinner and freeze it.  
The frozen meals should be returned on 
Saturday, January 28, between 8:30 & 10:00 
a.m. at the St. Joseph School entrance.  A 
truck from the Father English Center will be 
there to collect the frozen dinners and deliver 
them directly to the Center.  If it is impossible to 
deliver your dinner on Saturday, a cooler will be 
in the narthex of the church on Friday, January 
27, from Noon to 3:00 p.m.  Please call Barbara 
Nutt at 973-543-2444 or Mary Creamer at 973-
543-9522 with any questions.  Thank you for 
your continued generosity! 
 

Please note: St. Joseph Church no longer 
collects clothing donations. We will continue to 
collect nonperishable food items. If you have other 
items to donate to the Father English Center, 
please call Adi Conover at 973-543-0248.   
 

Please continue to help stock the shelves at Bob 
and Carol's Food Pantry at the Father English 
Center in Paterson.  The pantry is in serious 
need of the following items: rice,    canned 
soups, canned beans, pasta, and pasta 
sauces.  Place your donations in the bin at the 
west entrance.  If you have any questions 

regarding this request, please call Emily Wood, 
973-543-3445.  Thank you! 

 
 

 

Rachel's Vineyard Retreat ~ Rachel's 
Vineyard is a safe place to renew, rebuild, and 
redeem hearts broken by abortion. Weekend 
retreats offer a supportive, confidential, and 
non-judgmental environment where women and 
men can express, release, and reconcile painful 
post-abortive emotions and begin the process of 
restoration, renewal, and healing. A Rachel's 
Vineyard Retreat will be held from Friday 
evening, January 27, through Sunday 
afternoon, January 29, in the Stirling area. To 
register or for more information, contact Marie at 
973- 377-1004, ext. 425. All calls will be held in 
strictest confidence. 

Assumption College for Sisters ~ looking to 
jump-start your college career, fulfill your 
college core requirements, or gain personal 
enrichment during the summer?  Consider 
taking an on-line course from June 4 – July 30. 
Courses are open to high school graduates and 
students entering their senior year of high 
school with the written recommendation of the 
guidance counselor. For more information, 
course descriptions, and application forms, 
contact academicdean@acs350.org. or call 
973-957-0188, ext. 106. 
 

 
 

    NEW PARISHIONER REGISTRATION FORM      
Family Name:_______________________________________________________ Date: ________________ 
Address:_____________________________________City:_______________________  Zip: ____________ 
Telephone (H)______________________________ (Cell): ________________________________________  
E-Mail:_________________________________________ Would you like to join our Parish E-mail List?: __________ 
Husband:___________________________________________________________Religion: _____________ 
Wife:______________________________________________________________ Religion: _____________ 
 

List Only Those Living With You:                                                          

 Children                                        Date of Birth                Religion                       School & Grade            __                               

________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Children Eligible for CCD: _____      Others living with  you? ________         How Related? _______________ 


